
On the following dates we will not
collect or despatch your mail as there
is no scheduled sailing out of Jersey:

Tuesday 24 December
Wednesday 25 December
Thursday 26 December
Tuesday 31 December
Wednesday 1st January

Any dates not listed will be Business as
usual. If you have any further
questions please contact the
Business Team.

If you wish to post on the dates we
aren't collecting, you can do so by
visiting our Broad Street and Rue des
Pres Post Offices before 1pm*,
however your mail will be held for the
next available despatch.

*Apart from Christmas bank holidays, where our
operation will be closed completely.
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